
 

  

Friday 12th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had such a positive first week with the children all back at school. It has been lovely to see 

the children getting back to school life and their attitudes and learning behaviours have been 

fantastic. Thank you for all your support throughout the school closure, helping your children with 

their remote learning and getting them ready to be at school again. 

Next Friday, 19th March 2021, is Red Nose Day, a day that we all enjoy in school, having lots of fun 

and raising money for Comic Relief. The theme this year is ‘Funny is Power’. Funny can change things. 

It can connect us. It can be the difference. For more information visit https://www.comicrelief.com/  

As we have had an incredibly different year this year and the symbol that has shone through has 

been the rainbow, we are inviting all adults and children to come to school dressed up in rainbow 

colours (non-uniform day). This could mean that you come in all the colours of the rainbow or in just 

one, the funnier the better. During the day, the children will be learning about the impact that Comic 

Relief has had over the years and, in class bubbles, they will be creating rainbow fruit kebabs. All the 

resources needed for this will be supplied by the adults in your 

child’s class.  

Please could we ask you, if possible, to make a donation to this 

great cause on the day.  

The red noses this year are plastic free. School will not be selling the 

noses, but you can buy them in Sainsburys, TK Max and Argos. 

We look forward to having a very colourful day and raising money 

to help families across UK and around the world. 

Due to the current restrictions, we are planning further Easter activities that can take place in school 

and be shared with you all via our different forms of communication. We will keep you posted! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs de Castro Morland & Mrs Pitts  
Headteacher         Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.comicrelief.com/

